

Ref. No. UOU SOSS 2021 582

Date 57 57 2021

To, Mrs. Namita gupta Founder and Managing Trustee- Aan Charitable Trust Kashipur, U.S. Nagar

Subject: Letter of Appreciation for relief work during COVID-19 pandemic.

Dear Mrs. Namita Gupta,

I would personally like to appreciate your commendable work and diligent effort that you have been putting for the welfare of the society through AAN Charitable Trust since 2017.

I am happy to learn that as a student of Masters of Social Work, Uttarakhand Open University, Haldwani, you have done exemplary work during the COVID-19 crisis in Udham Singh Nagar district, implementing various relief programs to address the needs of women of marginalized communities, underprivileged children and migrant laborer in your area.

As non-profit organization you have been working diligently towards United Nation Sustainable development goals; the COVID-19 pandemic.

I appreciate that your programs to combat COVID-19 crisis will have significant impact on society.

I wish you good luck for future endeavors.

Dr. Neerja Singh

Programme coordinator, Social Work— Uttarakhand Open University Haldwani ,Nainital

Uttarakhand Open Universite Haldwani (Nainital)